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The Newberry County Registration and Election Board met on Monday, June 3, 2019 at 1:00 pm at the Newberry County Registration and Election Office.

Chairman Henry Summer called the meeting to order and gave the invocation.

Board members present were: Chairman Henry Summer, Vice Chairman Sam Price, Secretary Doretha Simpson, Martha Waller, Brenda Fulmer, and Donnie Bobb.

Chairman Henry Summer asked for a motion to approve the minutes.  Vice-Chairman Sam Price made the motion to approve the May 6, 2019 board meeting minutes and the May 24, 2019 minutes of the Provisional Hearing, Canvass and Certification of the May 21,2019 Town of Silverstreet Special Election Results.  Donnie Bob seconded. The minutes were approved as written.

Under old business, Director Proctor stated that the state will award a contract to the vendor for the new voting system on June 10th.  The implementation of the new systems will take effect in July. Director Proctor will attend a meeting later this week to discuss details associated with the award.

Director Proctor is waiting for a response from the Town of Whitmire with names of the individuals who will be contacts and responsible for handling the keys at the community center. 

Under new business, Director Proctor noted staff had finished their ADA survey for precinct needs.  Staff will also be contacting surrounding counties to inquire as to which supplies they most commonly use.

The clerk for the Town of Little Mountain has contacted the voter registration office.  Due to concerns for fire truck safety, the town council is interested in possibly moving the polling location. The town will send a representative to discuss this matter at the August 5th meeting.

Director Proctor stated the Presidential Preference Primary for both parties will be held February 28, 2020.  She and the board will begin reviewing the list of election workers in August as well as planning for training on the new voting system.

Brenda Fulmer motioned to cancel the July board meeting seconded by Martha Waller. The motion was approved.

There being no further business, Secretary Doretha Simpson made the motion to adjourn.  Brenda Fulmer seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 1:30 pm.  Due to a mandatory meeting Director Proctor and Deputy Director Bill Rogers will be attending on August 5, 2019, the next scheduled meeting will be Monday, August 12, 2019 at 1:00 pm.
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